
Page 1 of 1 

  

            June 30th, 2023 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
On behalf of the Tyee staff, we wish you a wonderful summer break.  We will be eagerly anticipating the start of classes 
on September 5th 2023, and can't wait to see familiar faces once again. We will also be welcoming new families and 
students. We are thrilled to have new families join our school community and are excited to begin this journey together. 
 
Information below will help prepare families for the first week back to school in September 2023. 
 
Schedule for Tuesday, September 5th: 
 
Returning Tyee Students from Grades 1 to 7 attend from 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.  
• Please report to last year’s classroom door or meeting spot at 9:00 a.m. 
• Families, please pick up your child(ren) from these same doors at 10:00 a.m. 
 
New Students to Tyee Grades 1 to 7 attend from 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. 
• Please meet in the front entrance to the school (Dumfries Street).  A staff member will meet you there and bring your 
child into the library. At the end of this hour a staff member will let you know which classroom your child will be placed in 
for the remainder of the week.  
 
Starting on Wednesday September 6th all students in Grades 1 – 7 will attend for full days, which is from 9:00 a.m. 
to 3:03 p.m.  
• Students are to pack a snack, lunch, and water bottle to school each day. 
• All students will report to, and be dismissed from, the same classroom door or designated meeting area for this week.   
 
We anticipate that all students will be placed in their new classes for the year early in the second week of school.   
 
Please note: Grade 1 students (last year’s Ks) will be in the library starting on Wednesday, September 6th so that new 
Kindergarten students can participate in gradual entry. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Tyee in September 2023! 
 
Mrs. Monrad 
Principal 
 

 

 

"Honoured to be working together on the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territories of 
the xwməθkwəyə ̓m|Musqueam, Sḵwxwú7mesh|Squamish & səlilwətaɬ |Tsleil-Waututh Nations" 

 

 

    

 

 

Tyee Newsletter  
 

Principal – Melanie Monrad – mmonrad@vsb.bc.ca 

OAA – Stephanie Ward - sward@vsb.bc.ca 

Direct of Instruction – Janis Myers - jmyers@vsb.bc.ca 

Trustee – Christopher Richardson - christopher.richardson@vsb.bc.ca 
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